
 

 

Private Hospital Directed Payment (PHDP) 
Information Exchange Forum for Phase II   

 

The purpose of this meeting is to provide hospitals detailed information about 
Phase II of L.A. Care’s PHDP program, including the timeline, and some 
refinements we’re making to our processes, based upon what was learned in 
Phase I. 
 
If you have a particular question or concern you’d like to ask us about the 
PHDP program, please send your questions to: PNMProjects@lacare.org 
prior to the meeting. Be sure to include detailed information about the 
problems you’re experiencing, along with any screenshots or examples that 
may be helpful. Questions will be accepted until Tuesday, January 15th, 2019. 
 

Save the Date! 
 

Register Today 

Thursday, January 17th, 2019 
10:00 a.m. to 11:00 a.m.

Click Here to Register 
 

 

For any PHDP-related questions/concerns, please email: PNMProjects@lacare.org 
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